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In this month’s issue:

—Last month’s meeting

—Agenda for next meeting

This Month’s Meeting will be on

September 20 @ Firehouse #14

1875 Dunlin Blvd. 80918 , from 7 to 9 pm

Last Month’s Meeting
   In our last month’s meeting our topic of discussion was

deciduous trees. The topic was lead by David Kuntz who was
gracious enough to share this topic with us.

        Deciduous means “falling off at maturity” or “tending to
fall off”, and it is typically used to refer to trees or shrubs that
lose their leaves seasonally (most commonly during autumn)
and to the shedding of other plant structures such as petals after
flowering or fruit when ripe.

Next Meeting
        In our next meeting Steve will be showing us how to wire
our trees. Feel free to bring any of your trees that need to be
wired that you can practice on, Steve will supplying the wire. If
you are interested in learning the proper way of wiring your
trees,please attend the meeting this month.



CALENDAR OF EVENTS 2016

September : Proper way on wiring trees

October: To be announced

November: To be announced

December: Christmas party, no meeting this month


